
REMEMBERING

Andrew  George Ditto
August 4, 1944 - November 17, 2023

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Ltd.

The Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Jim &amp; Lawanda Neilsen

Relation: Friends

We are truly saddened by George's death.  He was math supervisor when I became department head

at Bowness High School in 1985.  He gave me the confidence to apply for and accept the role of

Mathematics Program Manager with Alberta Education in 1986 and served with me on one of the

committees charged with renewing the curriculum over the next 3 years.  Upon my return to Calgary,

he was supportive of me in all the roles I had over the rest of my career.  I will always consider George

to be a mentor and a friend.

Jerri-Lynn, Lawanda and I want to tell you how sorry we are for your loss.  We're sure your friends and

families will provide the kind of support you need at this difficult time. Hopefully, we will be able to

express our condolences in person at some time in the foreseeable future.

Tribute from Nick and Sharon Fox

Relation: We worked with George in Cairo, Egypt

Our condolences go out to you Jerri-Lynn and the family.  George was taken from us far too soon.

We have many fond memories of our time together with you and George, especially in Cairo.   We will

always remember the great times we had at the golf courses on the weekends and travelling together

when we got the chance.

We look forward to seeing you in the near future.  There is always a place for you in our home.

Hugs and much love

Nick and Sharon

Tribute from Terry &amp; Sharon Allen

Jerri-Lynn and family,  our sincerest condolences on the passing of George.  In 1970 George  was one

of the first staff members to be assigned to H. D. Cartwright Jr. High School.  He was a great addition

to our young staff and  I appreciated his  enthusiasm and positive support.

Tribute from Bob and Mari Michie

Relation: Friend and colleague

We are truly sorry to hear of George's passing.  He was a true friend and colleague.  Our first contact



was working at the newly opened John G. Diefenbaker High School.  Over the next 30 years our paths

crossed continually around mathematics.  We taught together, planned and attended several NCTM

and MCATA conferences together.  Mari and I had the pleasure of staying with you two on two

occasions in Cairo and Nairobi.  George was a respected leader in the many areas that he pursued. 

Jerri-Lynn, Mari and I trust that you will remember all of the good times that you had with George and

that your friends and family are supporting you in this difficult time.

Bob and Mari


